PROMOTION BY
MOBILE CRUISERS

IN conjunction with the National
Organ Donation Awareness Week
2018, the National Kidney Foundation
(NKF] initiated a unique approach to
promoting organ donation
with mobile cruisers.

The NKF team recently distributed
flyers containing organ donation
statistics and information about organ
donation along with green pens to
drive awareness and commitment for
organ donation.




